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Thanks for the email and confirm that there is no training unit in the application and thanks
for the email regards mick

On Fri, 19 Aug 2022, 15:37 , <planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk> wrote:

Reference: NYM/2022/0461. 

The North York Moors National Park Authority Planning Service welcomes public
engagement in all aspects of its work. You have received this email in relation to a current
planning matter. The attached correspondence contains important information which you are
advised to retain for your records. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact
us. When replying it's best to quote our reference number, which is included in the attached
letter.

Kind regards

Chris France
Chris France
Director of Planning
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley, York YO62 5BP 
Tel: 01439 772700 
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk

 

Read the new Management Plan for the North York Moors National Park

CONFIDENTIALITY: The contents of this message are the views of the author, not
necessarily the views of the North York Moors National Park Authority. This is a
private message intended for the named addressee(s) only. Its contents may be
confidential.
If you have received this message in error please reply to say so and then delete the
message. Any use, copying, disclosure or distribution by anyone other than the
addressee is forbidden.
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk
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From:
To: Planning
Subject: NYM/2022/0461. FAO A Muir - Part 2 of 3
Date: 20 August 2022 10:06:07

[You don't often get email from  ]

Hello,
Further to my last email I have worked out where the confusion has come in to the matter. Our architect has failed to change the footer for the application from when it was
submitted for the pre-planning stage (when classroom was proposed). I attach a photo to show where the error is. Unfortunately the black text should have been deleted
when the new application was made. We apologise on his behalf for this confusion.
Best wishes,
Ruby

Sent from my iPad
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From:
To: Planning
Subject: NYM/2022/0461. FAO A Muir - Part 3 of 3
Date: 20 August 2022 09:34:45

[
 ]

Hello,

I refer to the letter we received on 19th August regarding the application we have made for a polytunnel and 4
ponds at our site, and the clarification sought by the parish council.

I can confirm that our plans do not include a learning centre- there is no mention of this on our plans. The
application is for ponds and a polytunnel (which we were told in pre-planning advice that the NYM would have
no objections to.)

We initially had an idea to do an outdoor classroom but after seeking pre-planning advice several months ago -
funded by NYM future farming grant team- we were told that this would not be permitted and so the idea has
been discarded.

I trust that the application will be assessed on the details of the planning application which are wholly accurate.

Best wishes,
Ruby

Sent from my iPad
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